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It is estimated that the one-time cost for test development, pilot testing and production 
materials could be absorbed within existing budgets and resources among the 
participating entities.  Ongoing costs for testing and tracking could be funded by charging 
a fee to applicants thereby resulting in no fiscal impact to the State.

Approximately 3,200 applicants per year would be required to take the test and pay a fee 
ranging from $25 to $35 depending on the results of the first year of testing and tracking 
the program.
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